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Dear Neighbor, 

As we quickly approach another legislative session, we should reflect on this past year and look ahead to 
our legislative goals for 2020. As a general update, I am happy to report that I have secured over $11 million 
in funding for schools in our district to make critical security and technology upgrades to keep our children 
safe. Much of this construction was completed over the summer in time for the start of the new school year. 

As the Ranking Minority Member of the New York State Assembly Higher Education Committee, I am also 
thrilled to let you know that an issue I was championing has been approved and enacted: a scholarship to 
provide free college tuition (including room and board) at all state universities to the children and spouses 
of deceased military members who die in service to our nation. We can never repay the debt we owe to 
these heroes, and in honor of the sacrifice that they made for us, I hope you will agree that this is the least 
we can do.

I believe we can make 2020 a productive legislative year, and I’m eager to continue advocating on your 
behalf in Albany.  Please contact me with questions or concerns on any issue at 991 Main Street, Suite 202, 
Holbrook, NY 11741, 631-585-0230, smithd@nyassembly.gov.

					     Sincerely,

Assemblyman Doug Smith’s 2019 Holiday Toy Drive
Please join us in donating a new, unwrapped toy to help 
put a smile on a child’s face this holiday season. Each year 
we have partnered with AMVETS Holbrook Post #1141 and 
the St. Joseph’s College Mathematics Department to collect 
toys for families who have fled their homes and are living in 
safe housing as a result of domestic violence. Many of these 
families leave with just the clothes on their backs and over 
the last 9 years, thanks to your generosity, we have helped 
hundreds of families.

Accepting donations at Assemblyman  
Doug Smith’s District Office:
991 Main Street, Suite 202, Holbrook, NY 11741
(631) 585-0230
Donations Collected from now until December 18, 2019.


